
Approved by mail December 21, 2012 
 

Approval to publish the 2012 CIF Annual Report  
"Creating the Climate for Change" 

 
The CTF and SCF Trust Fund Committees, having reviewed the draft 2012 Annual 
Report on the CIF, "Creating the Climate for Change,” approve the report  and request 
the CIF Administrative Unit to publish the report and to make an online version available 
on the CIF website. 

 



December 21, 2012 

Approved by Mail: 2012 CIF Annual Report "Creating the Climate for Change" 

Dear CTF and SCF Trust Fund Committee Members,  
 
We are writing regarding the proposed decision approving the final draft of the 2012 Annual Report on the 
operations of the CIF entitled, "Creating the Climate for Change." 
 
The time period provided for submission of comments and any objection to the decision has now expired.  
No objections were received. 

We are, therefore, pleased to inform you that the following decision is approved:  
 

The CTF and SCF Trust Fund Committees, having reviewed the draft 2012 Annual Report 
on the CIF, "Creating the Climate for Change,” approve the report  and request the CIF 
Administrative Unit to publish the report and to make an online version available on the 
CIF website. 
 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Bliss-Guest 
Climate Investment Funds, Program Manager 
CIF Administrative Unit 
1818 H Street NW 
Washington, D.C. 20433 
www.climateinvestmentfunds.org   

file:///C:/Users/wb91462/AppData/Local/Temp/notesFC7606/www.climateinvestmentfunds.org


December 7, 2012 

Approval by Mail: 2012 CIF Annual Report "Creating the Climate for Change" 

Dear CTF and SCF Trust Fund Committee Members,  

Please find attached for your review and approval the final draft of the 2012 Annual 
Report on the operations of the CIF entitled, "Creating the Climate for Change." This 
revised version reflects the comments received in response to our request of October 
23, 2012. 

As outlined in that e-mail and proposed in document CTF-SCF/TFC.9/Inf.4, Note on CIF 
Annual Report, the CTF and SCF Trust Fund Committees are invited to approve the 
following decision: 

 
The CTF and SCF Trust Fund Committees, having reviewed the draft 2012 
Annual Report on the CIF - “Creating the Climate for Change,” approve the 
report  and request the CIF Administrative Unit to publish the report and to 
make an online version available on the CIF website. 

 If no objections are received by December 21, 2012, the decision will be considered 
approved. 

Best regards,  

Patricia Bliss-Guest 
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